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Molly Emmons 

Maternal and Child Health Project Manager 

Office of Family Health, Public Health Division 

ABCD Project 

 

And 

 

Anne Stone 

Interim Executive Director 

START Manager 

Oregon Pediatric Society 

 

 

 

The MESD Board of Directors recognizes these partners for 

their collaborative efforts to provide the bridge between the  
pediatric primary care physicians and the Multnomah Early Childhood Program  

to increase the identification of young children who would benefit from  

early childhood special education services. 
 
 

 

 


